
THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR
TODAY: 24th SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST,  AFTERFEAST OF THE 

ENTRY OF THE THEOTOKOS INTO THE TEMPLE
9:05am: 3rd & 6th Hours 9:30am:   Divine Liturgy          

Acolytes: check in the Altar     Church School
Thanksgiving Prayers: Brian Maes Potluck: H−P

(Fish, Wine & Oil)
“IOCC SUNDAY” SPECIAL COLLECTION

Mon: 11/24: 6:30pm: Parish Council Meeting

Tues:  11/25: 10:00am: Jesus Prayer 
10:30am: Book Study   (Wounded By Love  by St Porphyrios)

Wed: 11/26: 6:00pm: AKATHIST: GLORY TO GOD FOR ALL THINGS

Thur: 11/27: THANKSGIVING DAY
9:05am: 3rd & 6th Hours 9:30am:   Divine Liturgy

Sat:    11/29: 5:00pm: CHOIR REHEARSAL
6:00pm: Great Vespers, Confessions

Sun:   11/30: 25th SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST,
HOLY APOSTLE ANDREW THE FIRST-CALLED 

9:05am: 3rd & 6th Hours 9:30am:   Divine Liturgy, 
Acolytes: check in the Altar     Church School

Thanksgiving Prayers:  Diane Prokipchak Potluck: Q −Z
         (Fish, Wine & Oil)

A SPECIAL PARISH MEETING & VOTE

    Will be held at the Church after Divine Liturgy on Sunday, December 7th. The 
Building Committee is proposing that the parish approve to proceed with the 
Conceptual Church Design presented by Architect Michael Bertin on Sunday, 
November 9, 2014. The Renderings are on display at the Church and are
available for viewing on our website. If you have any questions or for more 
information please contact Fr. Nikolay or any member of the Building Committee. 
Please plan on being at the meeting and voting on this important decision for our 
parish. If you are unable to attend the meeting, you can vote early between now and 
December 7th (see Father Nikolay to cast your vote beforehand). Per our Diocesan 
guidelines for Annual and Special Meetings, only declared parish members will be 
eligible to vote. There is a list on the Bulletin Board with the names of all those who 
declared to be parish members for this year. If you consider yourself a member of All 
Saints, but you don't see your name on the list, please fill out and return the annual 
commitment form (available on the table in the back of the Church) before the 
meeting. Thank you.
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24th Sunday After Pentecost
November 23rd 2014

Afterfeast of the Entry of the Theotokos into the Temple

WELCOME VISITORS!   CHRIST IS IN OUR MIDST!

We are honored you are visiting today. * Liturgy Books may be found on the 
Candle Table at the back of the church. * We invite you to fill out a
Visitor’s Card, also on the Candle Table & place it in one of the Collection 
Baskets there. * We do not take up a Collection during our services but 
rather ask you to place donations in one of the baskets on the Candle Table 
or next to the Book Store Table. * While only Orthodox Christians who 
have prepared themselves may receive Holy Communion, everyone is 
welcome to come forward at the end of Liturgy to receive a blessing from 
our priest and to take the blessed bread. * It is the Orthodox practice to 
stand during services as a sign of reverence for the Lord but if you need to 
sit, please do so.  Use of chairs is shared.  If you are able, we particularly try 
to stand during the processions with the Gospel and the Gifts, during the 
Readings, the Creed, during the preparation of the Holy Eucharist, the 
Lord’s Prayer and reception of Communion. * We invite you to stay after 
the Thanksgiving Prayers for fellowship and coffee, so that we may greet 
you personally, and to answer any questions you may have about our faith, 
our parish or today’s service. * Please help yourself to the brochures and 
information on the east side counter. * All children ages three through 
twelve are encouraged to attend our Sunday School after Holy Communion.

*          We hope you will visit us again very soon.          *

Please send Prayer Corner names and updates along with bulletin announcements to:
Daniel Schulte at: drschulte@hughes.net or call  505−495−9200.



Rubrics for Today: Resurrection Tone 7
Resurrection Tone Sheets are on the Literature Table

Resurrection Texts are also in the Appendices of the Black Liturgy Books

PRAYER CORNER
May God Grant Many Years! to Becky Staats & Colin Parchert on 

their Birthdays and to Robert & Clare Gibson on their Anniversary; 
in this coming week.

May the Lord grant His mercy and healing to those diagnosed 
with cancer: Savannah, Maria, Lisa, Nadezhda, Anne, Karen, Maria, 
Michael, Berta, Nina, Paul, Protodeacon Nicholas, Seamus, Maria, 
Lindsey, Bishop Nikon of Boston, Chris, Kathy, Matushka Valerie, 
Jashua, Martina, Wayne, Madolyn, Archbishop Lazar, Frank, Fr. Peter, 
Mary Ann, Dr. Frye, Leonard, Jerry, Mike, Warren, Bob, Christine, Alex,
Debra, Kenneth, Diane, Brandon, Rosemary, Marilyn, Anita, Amanda, 
Jenn, Martha, Joan, Jim, Lukas, Matthew, Mike, Anna, Susan, William, 
Donna, Nancy, Pamela, Bryan, Marcella. 

And for those in remission from cancer: Mary Beth, Rolf, Ron, 
Galina, Yelena, Yelena, Galina, Jasmine, Joan, Fr. Silouan, Seraphim, Jo, 
Alexander, Jo, Anna.  

May the Lord grant His mercy and healing to those with other 
ailments, injuries, difficult situations and intentions needing 
prayer: Cameron, Randall, Daniel, Madeline, Diane, Matushka Elizabeth 
Perdomo, Brittany & baby Nevada, Vasily, Tatiana, Jerry, Emma,
Cynthia, Berta, Andrea, Esther, Dorothy, Catherine, Edward, Willie,
Tresea, Julie, Ben, Christine, Tana, Emily, Al, Anna, Andrea, Elias, Joan, 
Evgeny, Gregory, Dawit, Nancy, Olivia, Michael, Ruth Ann,
Shoshannah & Holly, Matt, Ernest, Ludmila, Subdcn Columcille,
Veronica, Clare, Ray & Trish, James, John & Sharon, Matrena & 
Tatiana, Evdokiya, Nikolay, Fotiniya, Andrey, Galina, Valerie, Savelia,
Deacon Gerry, LouAnne, Robert, Elizabeth, Patrick, Patricia, Paul & 
Joyce, George, Cassandra, Julie, Irene, Janet, Maria, Marilyn, William, 
Anya, Jim, Subdcn Gregory, Ernest, Rebecca, Rick.

Please Pray for our Catechumens:  Krag & Veronica.
God Grant Many Years! to all those others celebrating Name Days, 

Birthdays and Anniversaries.
O Lord, please send your angels to watch over all those 

traveling.
PARISH FINANCIAL REPORT: YTD THROUGH OCTOBER 2014
Operating Income: $101,164.05    Operating Expenses: $96,107.71    

Charity Collections: $3,786.00     Building Fund: $24,345.71

ANNOUNCEMENTS & NOTICES

 THERE WILL BE A YEARLY SPECIAL COLLECTION TODAY FOR IOCC.

 UPDATED CONTACT INFORMATION FOR JEFF HART & MARY
VOSEVICH: Our new address is: 100 Old Farm Road; Georgetown, KY. 
40324.  My cel: 859-469-2803 & Jeff's cel: 505-220-1567.  We are slowly 
settling in. I miss everyone terribly, especially our church family. Give love to 
everyone.  In Christ, Mary.

 HOLIDAY TREATS ORDER FORMS. The Sisterhood has order forms 
available for our Annual Holiday Treats Sale on the Book Store Table.  Mary 
Vosevich left us her family recipes so you can expect the same delicious 
tasting baklava and spinach pita (spanikopita).

 St NICHOLAS CHARITY COLLECTION HAS BEGUN Through Sunday 
December 7th, we are collecting for St Martin’s Hospitality Center: men’s 
gloves, knitted caps, men’s underwear, new or like new blankets & sleeping 
bags, jeans, & Winter Jackets. Cuidando los Niños needs: New boys & girls 
underwear 2T−4T, diapers Size 4 & 5, wipes, gloves (child & adult), soft 
plush toys.  PLEASE PLACE YOUR DONATIONS IN THE SPECIAL GOLD 
COLORED COLLECTION BOX.   

 THE CHRISTMAS FLOWERS AND GREENS DONATION BASKET will be 
out next to the Tithes Collection Box throughout the Nativity Fast.  We are 
grateful for your donations.

 THE ANNUAL COMMITMENT FORM FOR 2015: Copies are on the 
Literature Table. Please pray about it, read through it carefully and return the 
completed form to the Tithe Box by Sunday, November 30th.   Thank you.

 PILGRIMAGE TO ST ANTHONY’S MONASTERY IN ARIZONA  is being 
planned for Monday, December 1st through Thursday, December 4th. 
Please let  Fr Nikolay know if you are planning to go, as he needs to inform 
the monks how many people to expect. To see pictures of the monastery, 
information regarding its history and pilgrim's guide you are encouraged to 
visit the monastery’s website at:: http://www.stanthonysmonastery.org/

 ST. NICHOLAS CELEBRATION DECEMBER 7th. We will have a short 
presentation by the children, followed by a fellowship meal served family style 
of bagels, shrimp, hummus, Sunbutter, jelly, fruit and cookies. During the 
meal, Father Nikolay will convene the special parish meeting. 

 IF YOU WISH TO CONTRIBUTE to a charitable fund for Matushka Ingrid
all you need do is write a check to ASONA and write “Matushka Ingrid” on 
the “for” line and it will be passed through to her. Thank you.


